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Happy 2024!!

Bindi Bindi in the dining

room!

Our little ones in Bindi Bindi room  have
taken a big step in their journey, and they
have started going to the dining room for
lunch once a week, a milestone that marks

not only a delicious part of their day but
also a fantastic opportunity for socializing

and honing their self-help skills. Your child's
journey to becoming more independent

and socially adept is off to a fantastic start!
If you have any questions or would like

more details about their dining experience,
feel free to contact the Educators in the

room.

We extend a warm welcome to both new and
familiar faces.

Our doors remain wide open, ready to embrace
new families joining the Unicare community. We

are thrilled to be a part of your child's educational
journey and look forward to creating lasting

memories together.
 Our dedicated team is committed to providing a
nurturing and enriching environment, ensuring a
seamless transition for all new children settling in.

As we welcome new members into our Unicare
family, we also bid farewell to some families who

have reached the next chapter of their child's
growth. We are grateful for your trust in us and for

being a cherished part of the Unicare journey.
This month is filled with new beginnings, fond

farewells, and the promise of growth and learning.
We are excited about the adventures that lie ahead

and the opportunity to witness the incredible
development of each child under our care.
Thank you for being part of Unicare ECE. 

Here's to a year filled with joy, discovery, and
endless possibilities!

Happy New Year
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Worm Juice



Worm’s Juice

Our little eco-warriors in Kulbardi's room have been busy tending to our worm
farm with enthusiasm and care! They've nurtured these tiny creatures and proudly

collected some nutrient-rich worm juice to take home.
We're proud of their eco-conscious endeavours and the lessons they absorb with

the Attenborough Team.
 Thank you to the Attenborough team for supporting the children's journey toward

a brighter, greener future.
Feel free to take some Worm's juice jar for your garden while you pass in our

courtyard today! 


